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Additional Recovery funding for 
Coromandel and Hauraki: $21m

State Highway 25
Additional funding allows NZTA to repair various under and 
over slips on SH25. It will also allow culvert repairs on SH25 
at Waikiekie Stream, along with repairing drainage between 
Whitianga and Waihī. 

Coromandel clean fill sites
Ongoing recovery work across the region has caused current 
clean fill sites to reach capacity. This specific funding will allow 
new clean fill sites to open within the region, ensuring we are 
not having to truck material out of the region. It will also 
enable faster movement of material during any future 
events that may occur across the Coromandel. 
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